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24 January 2017 

Dr Steven Halls 
Chief Executive 
Three Rivers District Council 
Three Rivers House 
Northway 
Rickmansworth 
Herts 
WD3 1RL 

 
 
Dear Steven, 
 
Croxley Green Neighbourhood Plan 
 
I have pleasure in formally submitting the Croxley Green Parish Council Neighbourhood Plan 
and supporting documents in accordance with the Part 5 Regulation 15 of the 
Neighbourhood Plan Regulations 2012 SI No.637. I confirm that Croxley Green Parish 
Council is the qualifying body for this submission. 
 
Attached are: 
 

1. A map which identifies the area to which the Plan relates – the area defined by the 
Parish Council boundary; 

2. Croxley Green Neighbourhood Plan Consultation Statement; 
3. Croxley Green Neighbourhood Plan; 
4. Croxley Green Neighbourhood Plan Appendices; 
5. Croxley Green Neighbourhood Plan Basic Conditions Statement; 
6. An extract of the Council Minutes from its meeting on 15 December 2016 approving 

submission. 
 
I would be grateful if TRDC can now organise the Regulation 16 Consultation and proceed to 
independent examination of the Plan.  It may to helpful to suggest to the independent 
Examiner that a draft of their report be made available in advance of it being formally 
returned which may assist in identifying any matters to ease the process of adoption of the 
Plan. 
 
The Plan documents have been published on the Parish Council’s website and available to 
view at http://www.croxleygreen-pc.gov.uk/index.php/information/planning-
development/neighbourhood-plan.  
  
I will be arranging for three hard copies of the documents to be delivered to Claire via 
  



‘Keeping Croxley Special’ 

 

 
internal courier to include a copy for the Examiner and further hard copies are available on 
request.  For completeness, a hard copy will also be placed in the Croxley Green Library for 
reference and a copy will be available at the Parish Council offices for inspection. 
 
Regards, 

 
 

 
 
David Allison 
Clerk to the Council 
 
cc Claire May, Principal Planning Officer (Policy & Projects) 


